UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C 20555

September 11, 1990

OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor

FROM:

SUBJECT:

The attached errata to comments from NUMARC addressing the
subject SECY paper were received by the Secretary. A copy of
this correspondence has been informally provided to the
designated point of contact, Martin Virgilio. The Commission
offices have already recelved copies from the originator.

Attachments:
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